

July 8, 2016

Today's Headlines

- Check-In/Move-In Volunteers Needed (STC)
- Canvas Workshops (BOTH)
- Republican Gubernatorial Debate Tickets Available (STC)
- <u>Lindenwood Day at the Ballpark</u> (BOTH)

Recent Headlines

- Daily Digest Summer Break (BOTH)
- Most Campus Offices Closed Dec. 28-29, 2016 (BOTH)
- <u>Email Signature Generator</u> (BOTH)
- Parking Permits Now Available (BOTH)
- Educators Can Earn Three Hours of Professional Development by Attending Workshop (BV)
- Department Name Change (STC)
- Camp Learn-A-Lot Information (STC)
- American Association of University Professors Lifts Sanction (STC)
- Help Memorialize Lions #1 Fan Keri Hinckley (STC)
- Hammond Institute Announces Leadership Change in the Duree Center (STC)
- Attend a Credentialed Continuing Education Workshop for Professional Counselors (BV)
- High School Juniors and Seniors Invited to Stay Overnight to Experience Campus (BV)
- Evans Commons Summer Hours (STC)
- Butler Library Summer Hours (STC)
- Six Flags Ticket Discount Available (BOTH)
- Lindenwood Day at the Ballpark (BOTH)

Events and Deadlines

- July 10: Lynx Summer Camps: Football (BV)
- **July 11:** <u>Career Development Workshop</u> (BOTH)
- **July 11-15:** Summer Basketball Camps for Kids (BV)
- July 18-22: Lynx Summer Camps: Boys Basketball (BV)
- July 20: Career Development Workshop (BOTH)
- July 25-28: Lynx Summer Camps: Soccer (BV)
- July 27: <u>Career Development Workshop</u> (BOTH)
- **July 30:** <u>Summer Rhythm and Music Series</u> (BV)
- Aug. 6: The Lindenwood Experience (STC)
- Aug. 20: Lynx Summer Camps: Jr. Lynx Spirit Camp (BV)
- Aug. 27: Summer Rhythm and Music Series (BV)
- Aug. 28: <u>Lindenwood Day at the Ballpark</u> (BOTH)

Today's Headlines

Check-In/Move-In Volunteers Needed

Move-In Day for many new students and families can be a nerve-wracking day, as you can imagine. Having friendly faces to greet students and families and to welcome them on their first day on campus can leave such a lasting impression and show the families how much we value our students at Lindenwood! Last year, we enrolled the assistance of faculty/staff to assist our student organizations in helping our new students move in, and it was a huge success. We'd like to continue the tradition this year, as well.

Check-In/Move-In for new students will be held on Wednesday, Aug.17, from 9 a.m. – 2 p.m. Check-In/Move-In Day volunteering will be split up into two 2 1/2-hour shifts. During your shift, we will be using you to greet and welcome students, give directions, answer questions, or even help move them in! On Check-In/Move-In Day, you will check in at the tent on the lawn of Evans Commons and will be given your assignment and your shirt.

If you would like to assist, please go to your portal and click on LU Connect. Once in LU Connect, you'll see a yellow box on the home page containing a link to where you can sign up. Please feel free to sign up for multiple shifts if you'd like. A confirmation email will be sent to you confirming your shift(s). Deadline to sign up is Monday, July 25.

Thank you for all that you do for our students! We look forward to seeing you at Check-In/Move-In Day!

Angie Royal, Director Student Involvement